
Outreach Committee Report to Business Meeting – Sixth Month 2022  

We met at the end of May to craft a revised welcoming and affirming statement for submission to the 

June Meeting for Business. Its changes reflect both feedback and our unfolding group discernment. 

 

Here is our revised submission to the Meeting: 

  

We believe that the Divine Spirit is present in every person, and everyone is equal and 

precious before God. We are an open and affirming community. We welcome people of 

all ages, colors, cultures, ethnicities, gender identities, sexual orientations, abilities, 

financial means, and religious or wisdom traditions. We celebrate diversity and seek to 

embody what we hope to see in the world—a just and loving humanity in which all 

people are free to be themselves fully and without fear. 

 

- Kathi Connors, committee co-clerk  


